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From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of madelinecarol@comcast.net
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 1:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on 
Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their  Naturopathic Doctor 
with the N.D. title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
 
My Naturopathic Physician has taught me proper eating and introduced me to vitamin and other nutritional 
supplements. I am 75 years old and do not take any pharmaceutical drugs. I walk two miles every day and credit my ND 
for my continued good health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Madeline  Miller 
111 N Park Rd 
Newtown, PA 18940-1183 
 
 


